
From:

Subject: RE: NYM/2021/0291/NEW - Hawthorn Hill Farm Cottage, Greenend, Goathland E12034-19 nymnp re
caravan 22-04-21

Date: 23 April 2021 11:38:14

Hi Wendy,
I was not aware there was a difference in that.
The answer probably will mean approval is required because whilst our client will be carrying out
work as much as possible they will be employing sub-contractors as required.
 
Kind regards
Neil
 

From: Wendy Strangeway  
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 11:02 AM
To: Neil Duffield 
Subject: RE: NYM/2021/0291/NEW - Hawthorn Hill Farm Cottage, Greenend, Goathland E12034-
nymnp re caravan 22-04-21
 
Thanks for coming back to me Neil.
 
Will your client’s be undertaking the work on the property themselves or will
contractors/builders be brought in? The reason I ask is that this will determine whether
planning permission is required for the caravan.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind Regards
 
Wendy
 
 
Mrs Wendy Strangeway
Planning Administration Officer
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
YO62 5BP
 
01439 772700
 
Please note that my working hours are:
Monday 8.30am – 2.30pm
Tuesday 8.30am – 5pm
Wednesday 9.30am – 2.30pm
Thursday and Friday 8.30am – 5pm
 
 
 



 
From: Neil Duffield  
Sent: 22 April 2021 17:19
To: Wendy Strangeway
Subject: RE: NYM/2021/0291/NEW - Hawthorn Hill Farm Cottage, Greenend, Goathland E12034-
nymnp re caravan 22-04-21
 
Hi Wendy,
Thank you for the email.
We would like 12 months for the caravan.
Hope that is acceptable.
 
Kind regards
Neil
 

From: Wendy Strangeway  
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 3:36 PM
To: Neil Duffield 
Subject: NYM/2021/0291/NEW - Hawthorn Hill Farm Cottage, Greenend, Goathland
 
Dear Neil
 
I am currently checking over the above application submission which I received 14 April
and note that your client wishes to site a caravan for a temporary basis whist the work
takes place. I would be grateful if you would confirm the period of time your client
wishes the caravan to be sited for.
 
I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.
 
Kind Regards
 
Wendy
 
Mrs Wendy Strangeway
Planning Administration Officer
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
YO62 5BP
 
01439 772700
 
Please note that my working hours are:
Monday 8.30am – 2.30pm
Tuesday 8.30am – 5pm
Wednesday 9.30am – 2.30pm
Thursday and Friday 8.30am – 5pm
 
 
 




